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To the Honorable Chairman and the members of the Committee. We submit these remarks on 
behalf of DRC. 
 
To the House Ag Committee, 
 
We at the Dakota Resource Council are writing in support of HB1132.  This bill is a great way to 
reduce waste from milk cartons while providing a sustainable cost-saving option to provide milk 
to our children. These dispensers have been used in cafeterias and colleges for years and are 
effective at dispensing milk.  We also support that this is also an optional bill and not a 
mandatory requirement.  Seeing that there have been no changes in the language of this bill we 
will continue to support it. 
 
We urge a DO PASS on this bill.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 


